
Tommy Knudsen Passes Away 

My dear friends, 

It is with a very heavy heart that I inform 

you of the passing of Mr. Tommy 

Knudsen. 

Tommy was an exceptional 

championship director. One of the best in

the IPF. Mr. Knudsen and his team 

directed two very memorable and 

exceptional World Championships for the

IPF -- the 2011 IPF World Masters 

Powerlifting Championships and the 

2014 IPF World Open, Sub-junior and 

Junior Bench Press championships. Both 

were competitions were held in the 

beautiful city of Rodby, Denmark. 

In memory of Tommy, his competition 

staff shall proceed forward with the direction of the 2016 IPF World Masters Bench Press 

Championships and the 2016 EPF European Bench Press Championships. 

On behalf of the IPF Executive Committee, I would like to extend our deepest sympathies and 

prayers to his beloved fiancé, Ms. Cherie Fobian and to his loving family, friends and colleagues.

Tommy will be missed by us all and may he rest in peace. 

Gaston Parage

President

International Powerlifting Federation 


